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The Association, as on 31st December, 2014, has 1,832 Ordinary Members and 2,402 Associate Members, 
totalling 4,234* members. 
 
The members have generously contributed to the Corpus of the Association for its objectives. The Corpus 
contribution has been invested in interest bearing Fixed Deposits in Banks. 
 
The income has been utilised for its objectives in the period under review by giving contribution inter alia for 
the following activities: 
 

1) To DEI for TSC Conference. 
2) Continuing financial support for AADEIs Chair in Hindustani Classical Music (Tabla) at DEI. 
3) Under graduate Research Award scheme. 
4) Development of “AADEIs Transit Accommodation” at 45-C, Manglam Estate, Dayalbagh. 
5) To Soami Nagar Model School, New Delhi for Interschool events and workshops. 
6) To DEI for e-Classrooms/New Lecture Hall Complex and Operation and Maintenance of existing e-

Classrooms/Multimedia facilities/infrastructure. 
7) To DEI for purchase of fMRI equipment being installed under the aegis of the Language Lab for 

research related to Consciousness. 
8) To DEI for establishing DEI ICT Distance Education Centre at Amritsar (Punjab). 
9) To DEI for establishing DEI Distance Education Programme at Sheoraphully. 
10) To DEI for awards to the three winners of Chetna 2014 competition to be held under the aegis of DEI 

Entrepreneurship Virtual Incubation Cell (DEI EVIC) Ideation Process. 
11) Contribution to DEI for research in “Quantum Information and Consciousness” upgradation of the 2 

Channel Magneto Encephalogram (MEG) equipment at the Quantum-Nano Systems Centre to 15-
channels. 
 

The programmes of DEI ICT Distance Education Centre, Soami Nagar, New Delhi, and DEI ICT Distance 
Education Centre, Bangalore have grown substantially and these now also help run a number of DEI 
courses. AADEIs are contributing the expenditure on running these Centres. 
 
Courses which help the students and job seekers in placement and otherwise are being conducted regularly 
at AADEIs ICT Continuing Education Centre DEI, Dayalbagh, and a large number of students of DEI, 
Distance Education Centres, alumni and unemployed youth have benefited from these.  
 
Setting up more such ICT Centres in other parts of the country is under consideration. AADEIs teams at 
Delhi and spread over different parts of the Country have helped develop courses materials and arrange 
teachers for DEI students on various subjects. 
 
Your Executive Committee places on record its appreciation of the excellent work being done by the 
Administrators at DEI ICT Distance Education Centre, Soami Nagar, New Delhi, AADEIs ICT Continuing 
Education Centre DEI, Dayalbagh and DEI ICT Distance Education Centre, Bangalore. 
 
The Alumni Placement Assistance Cell (APAC) of AADEIs continues to conduct its training and placement 
programmes such as job fairs for students, alumni and other unemployed youth with commendable vigour. It 
is also coordinating with the industry in launching the DEI’s innovative Cooperative programme.  
 


